
 

 

November 13, 2019 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

PWD’s COFFEE WITH DIRECTOR 
VINCENT DINO SLATED FOR 

NOVEMBER 20 
 

 Palmdale, CA – Palmdale Water District (PWD) Board President 

Vincent Dino will meet with constituents and answer questions at Coffee 

with a PWD Director from 9-11 a.m. Wednesday, November 20, at 

Starbucks, 38135 47th Street East, Suite 605, in Palmdale.  

 Coffee with a PWD Director events give customers the opportunity to 

meet their representatives and ask water-related questions in a casual 

environment.  PWD will buy the first cup of coffee for community members 

who attend. 

 Director Dino also will be on Facebook Live from 10-10:30 a.m. on 

PWD’s Facebook page, @palmdaleh2o.  Written questions may be submitted 

as Facebook messages and will be answered.   

 “Community engagement is very important to me, and these coffee 

events have been a great way to engage and talk to the people we represent,” 

Director Dino said.  “I want to have a cup of coffee with anyone interested in 
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finding out information about PWD and what it is that we do.  I hope to share some water 

knowledge with my community.  Stop by and talk water with me.”  

 A San Fernando transplant, Director Dino has lived in Palmdale since 1993.  He is a 

retired Journeyman Electrician of 35 years and had served on the Palmdale Planning 

Commission for eight years, including two terms as chairman.  He serves as Sergeant at Arms of 

the Grandsons of Italy in America Club, which honored him as “Man of the Year” in 2011.  First 

elected to the Board in 2013, he won re-election in 2018.  His second term runs through 2022.

 Director Dino represents Division 5, an area that roughly lies between Avenue P to the 

north, Avenue S to the south, 75th Street to the east and 30th Street to the west.  This coffee with 

a Director event concludes the sessions for this year.  

 Since 1918, the Palmdale Water District has provided high-quality water at a reasonable 

cost.  We pride ourselves on providing great customer care; advocating for local water issues that 

help our residents; educating the community on water-use efficiency; and leading our region in 

researching and implementing emerging technologies that increase operational efficiency.  For 

more information about PWD, visit www.palmdalewater.org. 
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